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On behalf of the United States of America, best wishes to the people of
Belgium on the occasion of your national day.

This year marks the 100th anniversary of the U.S. entry into World War I,
when U.S. and Belgian soldiers fought and died together in defense of a free
and peaceful Europe. Since then, our steadfast alliance has continued to grow
and deepen through World War II and our joint founding of NATO to the
present, as we work together to combat terrorism and defeat ISIS, safeguard
nuclear security, and work together towards a better future for both of our
peoples.

America’s strong and enduring relationship with Belgium is a foundation for
the promotion of peace and prosperity. We look forward to continuing our
partnership as we overcome shared challenges and enjoy shared success.
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